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From: Lucy Boulton-Miils
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 3:00 PM
To: Krista Gilbert
Subject: Notice of Intent Development permit No. 23-25

Hi, we are owners at 4684 Poplar St. Windermere BC . We received the notice of intent to subdivide the
property at 1847 Victoria Avenue.

Should said property is subdivided, our property would be directly bordered by 5 different properties,
which we feel would adversely effect both our property value and privacy.

We are opposed to this subdivision and would like to know what process we need to follow to submit our
opposition.

Thank you

Lucy Boulton-Mills
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